
Dear Parents/Carers,                                      

  

As part of our current topic, Amazing Me,  Year 1 will be visiting Norbury Library on Monday 15th 

October and Tuesday 16th October 2018. The visit will give the children an opportunity to find out 

about and listen to stories based on the topic.   

We have attached a library card application form for you to fill in if you would like your child to apply 

for a library card on the day. 

Children should wear school uniform. Due to the changeable nature of the weather at this time of 

year, please provide your child with appropriate outdoor clothing. The children will be back to school 

in time for lunch. 

You will not need to sign a permission slip as this outing will be covered by the local trips permission 

you have already provided.  

Monday 15th October:  

Ladybirds and Butterfly classes 

Tuesday 16th October:  

Caterpillars and Bees classes 

If you would like to help on the trip, please see your class teacher. 

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

The Year 1 Team 

 


